
January 20, 2025

House Industry, Business and Labor Committee

HB 1398

CHAIRMAN WARREY AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

My name is Katie Sarbaum. As editor of the Kulm Messenger, I am in

support of House bill 1398. Please accept this written testimony IN

FAVOR of the amendment proposed to House Bill 1398.


